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Sherington Newsletter  

22nd October 2015

DATES TO REMEMBER
INSET Day

Friday 23rd October
Autumn half term

Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October
School Photos 

Wednesday 4th November

Friends AGM

Thursday 5th November 8.30pm – The British Oak
Literacy Open Morning 

Thursday 12th November
Christmas Fair

Sunday 6th December
Christmas Holiday

Monday 21st December to Monday 4th January
Attendance
Congratulations to Foxes who won the attendance cup this week with 100% attendance.  
Pedestrian Crossing – Wyndcliff Road

Please note that until further notice, there will be no attendant at this crossing. Please can you remind your child(ren) the importance of crossing safely?

INSET

School is closed on Friday 23rd October.

 We return on Monday 2nd November. 

Have a wonderful half term break. 

Dinner Money
Autumn Term 2 (2nd Nov – 18th Dec)
£49 for the whole term or £7 each week.
Please can payments be made in advance to the school office or the post box?

Staff Update

We are saying ‘Goodbye & Good Luck’ to the following staff at the end of this half term:

Mrs Brito & Miss Olayinka who are moving on to new adventure.

Ms Bangs and Miss Tonge who are going on maternity leave.

Friends of Sherington
Save the Date: It’s time to start prepping for the popular Quiz and curry night on Friday 20 November at Blackheath Rugby Club starting at 8pm. Price is £10pp (including food but not drink). No need to be in a team. Put your name down at the office and teams can be made on the night!
This is a really fun and popular night so make sure you book your space to avoid disappoint.

The next Friends meeting and AGM is on Thursday 5 November at 8.30pm please do come along, we love to see new faces and hear new fundraising ideas for the school.

Sadly after two brilliant and busy years, Victoria Cranna is stepping down as Chair and Ceri Thomas is also stepping down as Treasurer so if you would like to put yourself forward for either role do please let Victoria know (vcranna@hotmail.co.uk)

They have both done an amazing job and we are sure the two candidates to fill their shoes will do just as good!
School Photos

Individual student photographs will be taken on Wednesday 4th November. 
Uniform
We have 4 non reversible fleeces for sale at £10 each.  1 of each size: 7-8, 9-10, 11-12, 13. 

Please see Ms. Douglas between 9-10am if you wish to purchase one. 
Harvest Time – Poem by Alaana in 4B
Farmers gather to applaud and cheer,

For harvest time is finally here.

Fruit and vegetables that they have grown,

Are ready for people to now take home.

Amazing apples, succulent strawberries, 

Perfect pumplkins, excellent eggplant,

Scrumptious sweetcorn and crunchy carrots.

Harvest is a time for caring, 

thinking of others and rejoicing in sharing. 

It is now time for mother nature to shine, 
To show us that everything can be sublime.

GET TO KNOW THE STAFF

This week, the school council has interviewed one of our members of staff Sahira Mohammad – Teaching Assistant. Here’s your chance to find out some interesting facts about her.
Have you had any other jobs?
I have worked at Charlton Triangle and Sainsburys.
What else are you good at?
I am good at cooking.
Do you like animals?
I like animals but not in my house.
What are your hobbies?
I enjoy reading, listening to music, socialising with friends and family.
What is your favourite dish?
Tandoori Roast Chicken, Chips and Beans
At School, what subjects did you enjoy?

Drama, English and History.
Where are you from?

London, Charlton.
What do you dislike the most?

People who don’t say please and thank you. 

SOMETHING FOR THE WEEKEND
Oooh it's getting chilly and Woodlands Farm have got a Hibernation Trail on Wednesday 28th from 1-3pm.  £1 each child to follow the hibernating trail around the farm. Just make sure nobody stops for too long. 
And it's no laughing matter at the Albany where there's a special Halloween Comedy Club 4 Kids on Saturday 31st Oct. at 2pm. Very scary. 
And if that's all a bit too much, it's the annual national Big Draw this weekend. Events are being held all over the capital.... if that's not too sketchy! Check out the website. 
Happy Half Term and a Happy Halloween.
Donations

Mrs Sainsbury is collecting towels for the PDSA and local vet surgery. Please pass any donations to the school office. 

Harvest Assembly
A huge thank you for all the donations for Harvest. The residents of Minnie Bennett House were greatly appreciative. 

Poppies

The school office will be selling poppies again this year. Available from Monday 2nd November. Suggested donation is £1 per poppy. 

WK�
MONDAY�
TUESDAY�
WEDNESDAY�
THURSDAY�
FRIDAY�
�
02/11�
Margherita Pizza with Spicy Rice





Vegetable Goulash with Plain Rice





Twice Baked Cheesy Jacket Potato





Garden Peas & Baked Beans





Apple Strudel with Ice Cream











�
 Chicken Sausages with Gravy & Creamed Potatoes





Quron Sausages with Gravy & Creamed Potatoes 





Jacket Potato with Tuna 





Fresh Carrots





Marble Sponge & Custard


�
Roast Turkey with Gravy & Crisp Roast Potatoes





Spinach & Cherry Tomato Frittata with Crispy Roast Potatoes





Jacket Potato with Cheesy Coleslaw





Fresh Carrot & Swede Mash & Cabbage





Homemade Rice Krispy Bar �
Free Range BBQ Chicken with Mexican / Plain Rice





Winter Vegetable Tagine with Cous Cous





Jacket Potato with Tuna





Sweetcorn





Fresh Melon Fest�
Homemade MSC Salmon Fishcake & Chipped Potatoes 





Organic Beef / Vegetable Lasagne with Garlic & Herb Focaccia





Jacket Potato with Cheese, Chives & Spring Onion





Garden Peas





Lemon Drizzle Cake & Custard


�
�
Served daily – Locally sourced season salads, fresh fruit, yoghurt and bread. Fresh drinking water is always available.�
�
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